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September 2012 Update  

A meeting of the Sauganash Community Association was held on September 18, 2012 at the 
North Shore Community Bank. 

A motion was made and approved to accept the minutes of August 21, 2012 with corrections. 

The chair of the Snowplowing Committee presented the contract for approval.  The terms of the 
contract are the same as last season.  A motion was made and accepted to approve the contract. 

The Finance and Donation Committee came to the board with ideas for donations.  A financial 
summery was distributed and the SCA is currently in the black.  The proceeds from the 5K event 
and their distribution were discussed.  A proposal for a one-time donation for the Sauganash 
Mural Project was presented.   The committee will meet and make some recommendations before 
the next Board Meeting. 

The Membership Committee reported that we have 589 members to date. We are running behind 
last year’s number that was 683.  A second mailing and an email blast will be sent out. 

The Traffic and Safety Committee reported that the speed bumps and the traffic circle will be put 
on the agenda for the future.  The problem of the elimination of the crossing guard at Kilpatrick,  
and the fact that children are still crossing Peterson at that location will also be addressed.  The 
Committee will meet to discuss the speed camera debate as well.  

It was reported that the Sauganash Mural Project has a meeting tonight to work on a semi final 
draft of the design.  A colorized version is to be presented to their committee next week.   

It was reported that the circle at Kostner and Ionia has been groomed. 

 


